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Queen Mary Hospital - Midwife Clinic (Antenatal) 

 

Midwife Clinic (Antenatal) is the obstetrical service provided by Tsan 

Yuk Hospital and Queen Mary Hospital since Apr 2009. It is led by a 

group of experienced registered midwives who started this service to 

serve pregnant women at antenatal clinic. 

 

  Our mission of service is to promote normality of care and labour by 

providing continuous midwifery care throughout the whole pregnancy, 

labour and postnatal period. By providing continuous midwifery care, we 

hope that pregnant mothers and their families can enjoy the time of 

pregnancy and feel more confident towards baby care. 

 

Our Target Mother: 

  The doctor will assess every pregnant woman and screen out the less 

complicated one during the first antenatal visit in our OPD antenatal 

clinic. The midwives of Midwife Clinic will invite those ‘less complicated’ 

one to join us. 

 

Why Joining us? 

 By providing unique and tailor-made service throughout the whole 

pregnancy, labour and postnatal period, we hope it can facilitate the 

pregnant mother and her family to understand and pass through the 

psychological and physical changes at different stages. All the pregnant 

mothers within our team will be specifically cared by our midwives from 

Midwife Clinic only. This could enhance the communication and rapport 

between us and our pregnant women.  

 

If there is any abnormality detected during the visit, the midwife will 

certainly refer to our obstetrician for any advises at any point of 

pregnancy in order to promote healthiness of the mother and baby. 

Furthermore, the pregnant mothers within our team could transfer out 

to doctor’s clinic whenever upon her request.  

  

If you have any enquiry about our Midwife Clinic service, please feel 

free to ask any midwives in the OPD clinic. We are longing to see you 

soon! 


